
Cattle Depot Artist Village to reopen

     The Commissioner for Heritage's Office of the Development Bureau
announced today (April 14) that the Cattle Depot Artist Village will reopen
on April 21.
      
     In order to comply with the requirements stipulated in the Prevention
and Control of Disease (Requirements and Directions) (Business and Premises)
Regulation (Cap. 599F), the Prevention and Control of Disease (Vaccine Pass)
Regulation (Cap. 599L) and relevant requirements of administrative
instructions, visitors are required to scan the "LeaveHomeSafe" QR code and
to comply with the requirement of the Vaccine Pass before being allowed to
enter the venues. To expedite the process of admission, visitors are advised
to store the QR code of their COVID-19 vaccination record and/or COVID-19
Vaccination Medical Exemption Certificate in the "LeaveHomeSafe", "iAM Smart"
or "eHealth" mobile app, or carry a paper copy of their COVID-19 vaccination
record and/or Exemption Certificate printed with an encrypted QR code for
scanning by the staff members of the venues. Visitors who opt for showing
their COVID-19 vaccination record or Exemption Certificate printed without an
encrypted QR code are reminded to arrive earlier to avoid delaying their
visits as a longer time is required for such registration. Details on the
latest dosage schedule for the Vaccine Pass issued by the Government can be
found at www.coronavirus.gov.hk/pdf/vp_t1_ENG.pdf.
      
     The Commissioner for Heritage's Office reminds visitors that group
gatherings of more than the number of people as stipulated by the law will
not be allowed. Special measures will be adopted for the venues, including
requesting visitors to undergo temperature checks, use hand sanitiser and put
on their own masks before entering the venues. Cleaning and disinfection
measures will also be stepped up to minimise the risk of infection.
      
     The Commissioner for Heritage's Office will pay close attention to the
latest developments of the pandemic, as well as the requirements for
scheduled premises as stipulated in the Prevention and Control of Disease
(Requirements and Directions) (Business and Premises) Regulation (Cap. 599F),
and review or revise the above arrangements in due course. For enquiries,
please call the Cattle Depot Artist Village Management Office at 2364 2959.
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